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February 1, 2021 
 

Senate Bill 246 Public Notification of Deployed Cell Site Simulator  

 

Upper Marlboro, MD… The Prince George’s County Office of the Sheriff in meeting 

with the requirement of Senate Bill 246. This is to serve as notification that our agency 

deployed cell site simulator technology three (3) times from October 1, 2020 to 

December 31, 2020. Within those three (3) times, one (1) of those cases was exigent.  

For more information about this release contact the communications and Public Affairs 

Division at 301-780-7354. 
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